
Superintendent/9-12 Principal Report 

March 2025 
 

 

1. This Friday, March 21st, marks the end of the 3rd quarter. 

 

2. Wolf Ridge and the Music Trip took place these last few weeks, and we are super excited to 

hear more about both trips!! 

 

3. We worked hard on our revised budget for FY25, which is on your agenda for approval this 

evening. 

 

4. We are working on staffing and planning for the 25-26 school year now. 

 

5. Congratulations to all winter activities for great seasons!! 

And a very special Congratulations to Vincent Schmid, Carter Adickes (took 6th), Zach Remer 

(won his third state title), Mariah Remer (took 5th), & Trinity Smaker for Wrestling at the state 

tournament!! 

 

6. We are looking forward to spring sports and activities! 

 

7. We are currently excited to submit our application for the next round of the 21st Century Grant! 

 

8. We are working now to fill any other open positions for next school year.   

 

9. We met again about the parking lots in person with Chris from ICS, and the Engineer, this past 

Thursday. 

 

10. Graduation is scheduled for May 30th at 7pm in the OHS Gym.   

 

We are looking forward to a great spring at the school!! 

 


